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MISSIONARIES TO MEXICO
December 7, 2024

Dear Pastors, Supporting Churches, and Praying Friends,

Thank you so much for your prayers over the past two months. It is obvious the Lord has been working because of them. We arrived in
Garcia, Nuevo Leon, on October 8. After getting settled into our lodging, the Lord gave us grace to get into a good rhythm of soul winning,
visiting and discipleshiping from 10:30 in the morning to 6:00 in the evening. At 9:30, we had a prayer meeting each day, and we took a
break in the middle of each afternoon, as people in Mexico are accustomed to. There were just three of us workers for a good while.
Then came another, and finally, there were five of us for three weeks.

The Lord has given us many, many saved and 105 first-time visitors in the new church! He deserves all of the glory! *. . . The harvest
truly is plenteous . . . .” (Matthew 9:37) It has been especially encouraging to see the people in the new church getting involved in the
soul winning themselves. Last Sunday, we divided into 3 areas with our 3 workers, and we trained the people of the church to do “bus
routes” (van and car routes). We had a special promotion for children, and 38 children and teens came to church. The wonderful thing
was to see the new Christians getting excited about helping others to come to Christ.

Please pray for our 8-week evangelistic campaign in Uruguay in February and March. The Lord has given us a good team of 9 workers,
and we will begin training and prayer meetings with them in January. Uruguay is much different than Mexico. Over 50% claim to be
atheists, but with your prayers, we hope to get the new church there off to a good start of 20-25 people when we leave. God is able!

We are also excited to bring to you a new project for next year. You should have received a separate letter, along with this video link
(https://fomi.org/mpg/sage), about the project with this letter.

Prayer Requests
1. The fullness and power of the Spirit on our evangelistic campaigns and the new churches

2. Afull, well-diversified team of workers for June 2025 to May 2026
3. The finances for the full-time team from June 2025 to May 2026

Again, thank you for your prayers and support. It is a great privilege and honor to serve you here in Mexico. We also need to inform you
of a change of address at the border. The new address is 550 South Val Verde Road, Donna, TX 78537.

Yours for souls,
Chris & Viry Sage
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